Cable Television Committee
Minutes
July 13, 2004

These are the minutes for the cable committee meeting on July 13, 2004 at the new
studio. In attendance were Lynn Puorro, Mark Thompson, Peter Boers, Peggy
Fredrickson, Michael Daitzman, Jeff Winston, and Marty Greenstein. The meeting began
shortly after 7:30 P.M.

We have an extension to disposition last year's capital budget.
We need more lighting in the studio, such as a light grid suspended from the ceiling.

Lynn showed us two quotes for an Apple dual G5 pro computer with DVD burning
capability. We voted to get it once the necessary three quotes were obtained. There was
also provision for buying a new disk drive to replace the failed one in the G4.

Mark and Lynn discussed putting cablecast schedules on the Town web site.

The curtain for the town hall has still not arrived.

Meeting adjourned at 8:50 P.M.

Respectfully Submitted,

Marty Greenstein



